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Current federal regulations do not allow for coastal communities in Oregon Senate District 1 to see a
significant financial benefit from offshore drilling. Our communities in district have been reduced to a
largely tourist-based economy, and for this reason | am not comfortable sacrificing the beauty of our
pristine coastlines, endangering that economy.
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